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December

19 - End of 2nd Quarter

20 - No School for Students

23 -January 3 - Winter Break

 

January

20 - No School/MLK Day

28 - Senior Pictures

 

Click on the link below to access the THS calendar on our

website. 

 

https://www.threeriversschools.org/calendars/taylor-high-

school-google-calendar-2/

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a great first semester at
Taylor High School!  With this coming week
being exam week, we ask that you ensure
that your child gets a good night’s sleep and
eats a good breakfast prior to their exams.  
 
We wish all of our students and families the
happiest of holidays and look forward to a
great 2020 ahead!
 
Sincerely,
Mark Smiley, Principal

UPCOMING DATES!

https://www.threeriversschools.org/calendars/taylor-high-school-google-calendar-2/


Taylor High School sophomore, Allie
Stevens, was recently diagnosed with

acute myeloid leukemia.  Allie is an
awesome girl, an excellent student, and

very talented athletically and in the
theatre.  

 
Please keep Allie and her family in your
thoughts as they navigate through this

difficult time.  We are working on many
ways to support Allie and her family. 

 Currently, Mrs. Perry is selling t-shirts with
all proceeds going directly to the family to

help with medical bills, as well as meals
and travel expenses.  Please reach out to

Mrs. Perry if you you would like an
“#AllieSTRONG#BeastMode” t-shirt by

emailing her at aperry@trlsd.org.
 

In addition, our students have designated
an “orange out” in honor of Allie and

leukemia awareness for Homecoming
Night at the boys basketball game on

January 10th.  Please join us to cheer on
our boys basketball team and remember

to wear orange!
 
 

#Allie
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We urge all parents to join the PTO! You can now sign up online! 
Visit: https://my.cheddarup.com/c/taylor-high-school-pto

 
Paper forms are also available in the high school office.

 
The Taylor High School PTO does a wonderful job of supporting the academic and social

experience for all Taylor High School students!  
 

Please plan on attending our PTO meetings on the first Wednesday of each month!

PTO

Dan Perlman: Mr. Perlman is in a new
role this year as the assistant principal
of Taylor High School.  Mr. Perlman has

been in education for 25 years as a
social studies teacher, including his past

19 at Taylor High School.  As a
classroom teacher, Mr. Perlman served

in many leadership roles and was
recognized by “Who’s who of America’s

Teachers,” won the Taylor teacher of
the year award in 2017-18, and was a

finalist for the Ohio and National Social
Studies Teacher of the Year awards.  

We are very excited to have Mr.
Perlman bring his strong classroom

experience to a new role to support all
students at Taylor High School.
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